
 

 

 

 

  
4112 Little Rd. 

New Port Richey, FL 34655 

 

 To Whom it May Concern: 

My name is Kevin Abendroth and I am the owner of Music Matters, Inc. I am writing this letter to provide 

a recommendation for Wendy Alli, who has always been a valued employee and a great asset to my 

company. She worked as my Administrative Assistant for many years until, unfortunately, our business 

model changed and I could not keep her on as an employee. 

 

I highly recommend Wendy to any company, as she has exceptional organizational and leadership 

skills in anything she does. She has worked very hard in her career paths and goals, continuing to bring 

even more knowledge, skill, and expertise within different industries. I know she will do the same for 

any company she works for. She had always gone above and beyond to be sure everything in my 

business was smooth sailing. 

 

Having been in touch with her, even as she moved on to bigger and better things, she has shown me 

some of her new talents for flying drones and other types of systems. To say the least, I am very proud 

of her accomplishments these past 25 years as she never stops wanting to learn. She picks up on things 

quickly. 

 

Wendy would be a great asset to any company she works for, and I cannot say enough about her 

wealth of knowledge in many areas. During her college days, she again worked for me on a part-time 

basis doing IT work where she singlehandedly installed and programmed a new point of sale system. 

Her abilities are well beyond the average employee and she would be a great candidate for any 

company she applies to. 

Best regards,  

 

Kevin Abendroth  
President of Music Matters, Inc. 

www.musicmatters1.com | kevin@musicmatters1.com 
 


